
 

February 26, 2025 - MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS……. 

 

Attention Students attending the BOCES Barry Tech Taste of Tech Trip 

Today, please meet down by the Main Lobby Conference Room by 

the Attendance Office at the beginning of 6th period. If your lunch 

period is period 6, 7, or 8, please come to Guidance at the 

beginning of 5th period for a pass to eat. If you have any questions, 

see Ms. Moller in Guidance. 

 

If you want to get involved with our school’s Newspaper and 

Website, don’t miss this week’s Horizon meeting Before School at 7:00 

a.m. on Thursday in Room 320. Come by and get involved as a 

writer, a photographer, an artist, or as a business representative. It’s 

never too late to join!! 

 

The Board Game Club will be meeting on Thursday at 3:00 p.m. in the 

Cafeteria! All students are welcome to come and play – new and 

current members! See Ms. Moller in Guidance for more information! 

 

There will be a Girls Badminton meeting this Friday in the Small Gym 

at 3:00 p.m. All girls interested in playing Badminton this Spring must 

attend. Please see Mr. Hetrick if there are any questions!! 

 

Attention all Seniors, check your student emails for the Senior 

Superlative Microsoft Form. It is due Friday, February 28th after school. 

If you have any questions, please ask a Yearbook Club member:  

Jillian Weston, Miranda Mangru, Sean Strohofer, Jessica Strohofer, 

Cate Jennings, Jillian Festa, JP D’Agostino, Aiden Pearsall and 

Cooper Schorr.  



 

Softball Preseason Workouts will resume this Saturday, March 1st in the 

Small Gym at 11:00 a.m. Please attend if you are interested in 

playing Softball this Spring!! 

 

Anyone interested in trying out for JV or Varsity Baseball must attend 

a meeting on Tuesday, March 4th immediately after school in Room 

123. If you cannot make it, you must see Coach Z before Tuesday, or 

you will not be eligible to try out!! 

 

Attention Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors, Mr. Bruno sent out an 

email on February 17th inviting those students who are not currently 

members of the National Honor Society and who have the 

necessary cumulative average for entrance. This is an invitation 

email with an attached National Honor Society application based 

on your cumulative weighted average. Please be certain to see if 

you were sent the email to your Lynbrook email address. If you wish 

to apply to the National Honor Society, you must download and fill 

out the attached application. It must be returned to the National 

Honor Society box on the Main Office counter by March 21st. No 

application will be accepted after that date!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


